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SEEDS to Offer New
Program!

In partnership with Conestoga Valley's Pupil Services Team,
Conestoga Valley SEEDS is launching a new program
called Bridge of Services. This program will meet on the
second Thursday of each month from 6:30 - 7:30. We
recognize that the education system can be complicated
and we want to be a bridge to understanding. Please use
the link below to register. If you have any questions, reach
out to Michelle at Michelle@seedscv.com.

More information can also be found here.

Register Here

Photos of the Week
At Monday night's board meeting, we had two special
presentations!

First, we recognized this year's four retirees: Molly Blevins
(middle school, learning support), Lori Ditzler (Brownstown
& District Office, teacher & early childhood specialist), Dean
Kunkle (high school, language department), and Judy
Lefever (high school, science department), who represent a
combined 74 years of service to CVSD!

Then Dr. Hartman recognized the recipient of the spring
Educator Award of Excellence to Dr. Fecera, CV’s CVVA
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supervisor at the high school and go-to on all things CVVA
related.

CV Summer Library

The Basics of CVSD, in partnership with Conestoga
Valley SEEDS, is offering a CV Summer Library in June
and July! 

This fun opportunity will run out of Brownstown Elementary
each Wednesday and is limited to 40 children per
week. Parents - this is a great opportunity for you and your
children to be together, check out books, enjoy different
stations (all connected to the tools and resources of The
Basics) and have a great time in community! Below is the
registration link, where you can let us know which weeks
you plan to attend!  

Registration Link

Don't Miss Out!

CV is still accepting applications for its FREE Pre-K Counts
classrooms for the 2025-26 school year, but spots are
limited! (please note: a submitted application does not
guarantee enrollment in the Pre-K Counts program).

The Pennsylvania Pre-K Counts program provides free pre-
kindergarten services to at-risk three- and four-year-olds
and offers full day services in CVSD. This program is held in
all four of CV’s elementary schools. 

Apply Here
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Get Your Flowers for
Graduation!

New this year! What graduate doesn't appreciate flowers to
help celebrate such a big milestone? This year, you can
order flowers AND benefit CV High School's National Honor
Society. Visit the website below, purchase your flowers, pick
them up on graduation night, and know that part of your
purchase is benefiting the National Honor Society's Shop
with a Buckskin program!

Commencement Flowers

Class of 2025

The end of the year is fast approaching which means that
not only is commencement around the corner, it means
there are a bunch of other activities going for the Class of
2025 ranging from senior awards ceremonies to the senior
breakfast and more.

Click the button below for information on upcoming events!

Commencement Page

BULLETIN BOARD

Conestoga Valley's online
bulletin board is designed to

assist community nonprofit
groups in the CV area to
communicate important

information in an
environmentally-friendly and

cost-effective way. Throughout
the school year, we'll highlight

new announcements,
registration information, and

more in this newsletter.

Did you miss a week (or several) of the Buckskin Blast? Don't worry! Archives of
this school year's newsletters can be found by clicking the button below!

Click Here

CV Cares

CV Cares is a decades-old program designed to recognize CV employees who
have gone above and beyond to make our students, parents and guardians, and
community members feel welcome and supported. The recognition could be for a
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single extraordinary event or an ongoing pattern of positive interaction and
support.

If you have had the opportunity to be on the receiving end of this type of
engagement, take a moment to fill out the online form to recognize that special
educator. Remember, an educator is anyone who has the opportunity to positively
impact the life of a child. As such, an educator can be a bus driver, secretary,
custodian, teacher, cafeteria worker, school counselor, administrator, or any other
support or professional staff associated with CV.

FOLLOW US
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